
 

 

Senior Citizens Commission Meeting 
 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
 

 
 
 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 4:26 pm. 
 
In attendance:  Jim Millerick, Donna Mullen, Maryelen Wielock, Art Murelli, Lori Vallee, and Tricia 
Twomey. 
 
Minutes: The minutes from the June meeting were read and approved. (Millerick/Wielock, 
 Vallee abstain) 
 
Public Comment: Donna Dognin from Veteran’s Strong Community Center came to introduce herself to 
the commission.  The VSCC is located in Bristol City Hall and is available for all Burlington Veteran’s.  We 
will be able to help communicate what the center has to offer to the senior Veteran’s.  Paul Rochford 
from the Burlington Community Fund spoke about possible grant opportunities available through the 
Burlington Community Fund for the Senior Center.  The commission will work on multiple proposals over 
the next several months. 
 
Election of Chairman: Jim Millerick was elected Chairperson (Murelli/Wielock, Unanimous) 
 
Financial Report: Tricia reported that 26% of the budget has been used.  Budget discussion followed.  
 
Fall Programs:  

 Laura Chandler’s new class, Steady, Set, Go is full and well-attended.  We’ll be continuing with 
this class into the winter 

 Tai Chi will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting in November 

 The Senior Boo Bash will be held on October 31 at noon.   

 New Year’s Luncheon will be on December 28th at 12 noon. 

 Seasonal Flu Clinic is November 1st 10-12 

 Celebration of Veteran’s at LSM November 10 12noon-2pm 
 
New Business: none 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 (Murelli/Vallee, Unanimous) 
 
Respectfully submitted by Tricia Twomey 
 


